
Did you know there are more than 2,500 varieties of apples grown in the United States?  
On November 15th HSSD School Nutrition and the AmeriCorps Farm to School Specialist, 
Morgan Jessee, will use Honeycrisp apples to provide a fall-inspired apple- cranberry fruit salsa 
to all HSSD elementary schools. The salsa will be made from scratch by Morgan Jessee. The 
fruit salsa will be offered for breakfast at all 5 Elementary Schools with whole grain-rich pita 
chips. In addition, Howard Elementary will be serving breakfast and promoting the importance of 
the physical activity to students serving breakfast on frisbees embellished with the new HSSD 
School Nutrition logo thanks to Action for Healthy Kids Breakfast Start-Up grant funding. The 
logo was handcrafted by our eighth grade Bay View student, ​Andrea Bartline in Mrs. Perry’s art 
class.  
 

“After all, an apple a day keeps the doctor away”. 
~Benjamin Franklin  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


